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FIBER SERVICE 

 

An RFP was issued for Fiber Services and only one bid response was received. This agreement will 
continue the existing partnership with the City of Columbia to provide Leased Dark Fiber for the 
connectivity of the District Wide Area Network (WAN). This contract will begin on July 1, 2017 and 
last for a five year period.  
 
 
Each fiber supports up to 10Gigabit of connectivity to each site.  Fiber services are required to 
support rapidly growing bandwidth needs and to meet the State Education Technology Directors 
Association standard recognized in the FCC Second E-rate Modernization order as the benchmark 
standard for bandwidth for school districts. 
 
 

VENDORS 
ANNUAL 

COST 
CITY OF COLUMBIA WATER & LIGHT  – Columbia, MO $104,328.00 

 
 

Award to CITY OF COLUMBIA WATER & LIGHT, Columbia, MO 

  

 
  


